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Patrons:  Rt. Hon. David Mundell, Member of Parliament for Dumfriesshire, Clydesdale and Tweeddale
               Lord Lieutenant of Dumfriesshire, Fiona Armstrong, Lady MacGregor of MacGregor

NEWSLETTER 4

JANUARY 2020

A Happy New Year to all Friends of the Library. 
2020 begins with good news. Our application to Muirhall Wind Farm has resulted in a grant of £2800 towards the cost of our Feasibility Study. From our own resources we are able to match that sum. Our architect has generously offered his services for free, so that we are now beginning with the first round of planning and permissions fees; these include drainage and sewerage, as well as the installation of internet access. In the summer we intend to have an exhibition in Bentpath Hall which will include a 3D display of the proposed developments, to which the community will be encouraged to give its response. If the feedback is positive, we can then proceed to major fund-raising. That may well include a renewed application to Ewe 16 Wind Farm, and to The Pilgrim Trust. The Eskdale & Liddesdale Advertiser reported on these events in its edition of 16th January 2020.

After last year’s successful fund-raising the Library Trustees will again be taking part in this year’s Umbrella Walk, organized by Langholm Rotary Club, at the end of March. The Library has also been invited to contribute to the establishment of a Heritage Centre in Langholm. The work of bringing the interior of the Library up to modern conservation standards is effectively complete, but there are external works of repointing and replacement of timbers still to be undertaken when funds permit. The Library now has a handsome external notice-board giving details opening times and acquisitions.
Our local solicitors are bringing the Library’s Constitution up-to-date. It makes provision for a triennial rotation (or re-election) of all Trustees, including office-bearers, with the possibility of adding names of supporters who are willing to help with routine maintenance, such as book inspection and cleaning, without taking on the legal responsibilities of trusteeship.

The Friends of the Library now number over seventy. Please bring the Newsletter to the attention of anyone who may be interested by contacting our Internet Manager April Davey: westerkirkparishlibrary@gmail.com
Registered as a Charity in Scotland 1992.

Registered Charity Number: SCO 20308. 
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